April 2, 1976

Mr. Harry Gortian

725 Church Lane

Yeadon, Pennsylvania 19050
Dear Mr. Gortian:

We have received your letter of March 25, and on our part also
thank the Lord that you are better.

Your offering of $50.00 is deeply appreciated.

You will be happy to know that your gift will be used in our
social service program, and in this way help someone else who may
be 111 or in need.

He pray for your well being; may you never lack for the Lord's
blessings.

Praverfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian
Primate



